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Subject: Additional Questions for the annexation hearing before the Planning Commission on March 24, 2022

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dana, 
 

Please add the following questions to the public record and distribute them to the 
Planning Commission for their annexation hearing on March 24, 2022. 
 

A. Has a determination been made as to who is paying for the gorse cleanup in the 
annexed area? 
 

B. What was the formal, written response to the plan by ODOT? 
 

C. Is there any indication so far as to which decision, pro or con, Coos County will 
provide regarding to the project? 
 

D. In the supporting documentation for the Planning Commission Hearing re: 
annexation, to be held on March 24, 2022, Dan Chandler's report to the commission, 
dated February 17 and revised March 17, on Page 10 of the document states unnamed 
"case" law, is applicable to his opinion. Please detail the case(s) that support the opinion 
expressed and supply the (1) Case Name and number, (2) Date, and (3) Final Decision.  
 

These questions demand more than a yes or no answer. Please provide specific details. 
 

Submitted by Sheryl Bremmer 

March 23, 2022 
 

Thank you. 


